
6 LYBERTY WAY SUITE 203 · WESTFORD MA 01886 · PHONE 978.369.4884 · FAX 978.405.5049 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Bruce Easom, Chairman 

Groton Zoning Board of Appeals 

173 Main Street 

Groton, MA 01450 

 

February 21, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Easom: 

 

Attached please find 500 MG LLC’s comprehensive permit application for the Groton 

Farms rental project located at 500 Main Street in Groton along with supporting material 

and the application fee.  

 

We have endeavored to make the application package as complete as possible at this 

stage of project design.  We have met with many of the Town Boards and Commissions 

in order to gather and incorporate feedback into the project design.  

 

We look forward to working with the Groton ZBA and to continuing our work with 

Town staff and our neighbors to make this the best project possible for all stake holders 

while bringing additional high quality affordable and market housing choices to Groton 

and the region. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

John B. Amaral 

Manager 500 MG LLC 

 

 

 


